
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNIOR LUNCH SYMPOSIUM   
Monday 30 May 2016, 12:30 – 14:00 
 
Chairmen: Gilbert Massard (Strasbourg/FR), Philip McElnay (Newcastle/UK) 
 
The junior lunch symposium is a dedicated session designed to facilitate debate 
and discussion on important issues facing thoracic surgical trainees. The session 
has an exciting mix of both clinical and research topics facilitated by both 
consultants and trainees. 
 
 
Working outside your primary country of training 
 
12:30 Organising an intra-European fellowship      Francesco Guerrera, Torino/IT 
 
12:40 Organising an extra-European fellowship      Jeremie Reeb, Strasbourg/FR 
 
12:50   Discussion      
 
 
Training across Europe: Debate 

 
13:00   We need pure thoracic surgery training     Anna Frick, Berlin/DE 

 
13:10 We need mixed thoracic/cardiac/abdominal training    Gilbert Massard, Strasbourg/FR 

 
13:20 Discussion  
 
 
Research across Europe    
 
13:30   Research funding in Europe       Isabelle Opitz, Zurich/CH 

 

13:40 Achieving agreement across a continent: how European guidelines are made 

          Alberto Sandri, Torino/IT 

13:50   Discussion  
 


